
HOLLY GROVE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 19, 2017 

 

Good Morning Holly Grove Middle School and welcome back to another 

great day here at the Grove.  Would everyone please stand to recite the 
Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

Sharing Table: Attention Holly Grove Middle School Bulldogs!  

Beginning October 23, 2017, you will see our new “Sharing Tables” in the Cafeteria. There will be special signs 

placed that tell you what items to leave on designated tables. A “sharing table” is a system that allows you to 

contribute uneaten, unopened lunch items, in order to combat food waste at Holly Grove Middle School.  

 
Krispy Kreme donuts: On Friday, October 20, the PTSA will be selling Krispy Kreme donuts. Students may 

purchase a fresh baked donut for $1. Donuts will be available in the main lobby and at the concession stand 

from 7:45am-8:10am. 

 

 
School Dance: It's time to fall into another fabulously fun school dance! Friday October 27th 6-8pm - be here at 

HGMS for our Fall Ball. Tickets are $6. We will have a full concession stand, so bring extra money. Be ready 

to harvest some fun and glean lots of memories with your friends! Remember, you must be picked up when the 

clock strikes 8. We don't want you turning into pumpkins! 

 
 

 

Box Tops:  Don’t forget to bring in your Box Tops! The class in each grade level that brings in the most Box 

Tops wins a Krispy Crème party. Please put your Box Tops in a plastic bag with your name, teacher, grade and 

track and place them in the box top bin in the front office or the one near the cafeteria. The last day to turn in 

Box Tops is October 27. We really need your help to make this a successful event for our school! Thank you!” 

 

Alpha Academy: It’s time for the first Alpha Academy field trip! Permission Slips are located outside room 

2307. Please return the form signed by a parent or guardian before October 20th to Ms. Jarrett in room 2307. 

Alpha Bulldogs, see Ms. Jarrett for more details.  (10/13-20) 

 

K-9:   Study Hall in the Media Center and the auditorium will be closed today, during K9 due to presentations 

and guest speakers. 

 

  

Here at Holly Grove Middle School we are developing a legacy of 

excellence. WE believe in setting high expectations for our students and 



then working with each individual child to ensure that “All Students WILL 

Succeed”. The following are our student “DAWGS” expectations. 

Develop a safe environment – Accept responsibility – Work hard – Give 

your best – Show respect 

The staff at Holly Grove Middle School is committed to the success of all 

students and the belief that if they inspire children, their students will 

perform at a high level every day.  We have developed our Bulldog beliefs 

to not only guide our staff, but remind us every day that our core values 

put children first. Our Bulldog beliefs are: 

Relationships come first – Engaging lessons every day – Supervision is 

everyone’s job – Positive interactions with everyone – “All students WILL 

Succeed”  

 

 


